
O’Brien to Head Liberty’s IT Department 
 

Amsterdam- Tim O’Brien Jr. was recently appointed to the position of Director of IT at Liberty.  In 
this position he will be responsible for maintaining Liberty’s network infrastructure, which includes 
the Liberty business offices and Day Support building in the Amsterdam area, approximately 55 resi-
dential homes, Day Support sites in the Canajoharie/Ft. Plain areas, New Dimensions in Health Care 
facility and Liberty’s two out-of-state entities; Priority Care and CCL Delaware. 
       
O’Brien has more than 12 years of experience working in and managing enterprise level infrastruc-
ture and IT departments. Most recently, O’Brien acted as Network Systems Administration Manager 
for locally based Hill & Markes, Inc. where he was responsible for managing all IT operations and was 
key in moving the company’s entire infrastructure to a new building.  He also comes with extensive 
IT experience from Amsterdam Printing. O’Brien was responsible for project management of all IT 
initiatives, such as overseeing the administration and maintenance of the company’s infrastructure 
and management of network and programming staff. 
       
“I’m very excited to join the Liberty organization because they serve the community I’m passionate 
about,” said O’Brien. “I know that through technology we can continue to grow and provide quality 
care and opportunities to the individuals we support.” 
  
“Liberty is fortunate to have Tim as part of our team,” said Mike Decker Liberty CEO. “Tim comes to 
us with a vast knowledge of information technology and many years of experience. We’re very 
happy to have Tim as part of the Liberty team.” 
 
O’Brien attended Fulton Montgomery Community College and has earned several IT related certifica-
tions. O’Brien lives in Amsterdam with his wife Marlaina and daughter Calli. 
     
Founded in 1957, Liberty is a not-for-profit organization serving over 600 individuals with develop-
mental and other disabilities.  Liberty offers vocational, day and family support and residential ser-
vices in Montgomery County.  The organization also operates New Dimensions in Health Care, pro-
viding dental and medical services at 40 Wall Street.  In 2004, the agency began operating day and 
residential supports in the State of Delaware as Choices for Community Living, Inc.    
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